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P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
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Facebook Info:  Beachwood Neighborhood, Jacksonville, FL
LANDSCAPE BIDS FOR THE TWO ISLANDS
Several volunteers are collecting bids from Landscape Companies to handle the monthly upkeep for the two islands along Beachwood Blvd.  Hopefully, we will have a contract in place soon.  However, if you know a Landscape Company to recommend, please send the company name and telephone number to: beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com.  We can then reach out and request a bid for consideration.  Thanks.
PLEASE CONSIDER =Secretary Still Needed for the 2023 BCA Board

Beachwood Civic Association needs an interested resident to join our ranks.  We still need someone to fill our Secretary role.  The time commitment is minimal and you have a stake in the decisions that affect all of us in the neighborhood.  Please consider volunteering with this friendly board!   The President is Trumaine Cyprian and the Treasurer is Jean Everson.  If you’re interested and would like more information, please send an email to:  beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com .   This position has been vacant FOR 3 YEARS.  

VICE PRESIDENT POSITION IS OPEN

This vacancy is an important position for the Beachwood Civic Association.  The Vice President assists in conducting the civic meetings if the President is absent.  If you have lived in the subdivision for some time or a new resident and want to have an impact on how matters are addressed and resolved, please consider volunteering.  We want to thank Emily Ferguson for her time while serving as V.P.
CLUB REC AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM by JaxParks
The Community Center located at 11758 Marina Drive will be open for the dates August 14, 2023-May 23, 2024; Monday-Friday from 2:30-6:00pm for ages 6-12.  The program offers homework assistance, games, arts and crafts and special events.  The program is FREE.  You can register online at - jaxparks.coj.net.  Then type Club Rec in the Search Box.  If you have any questions, call the Community Center 904.928-0917.
BEACHWOOD ENTRANCE SIGN REPAIRED
Did you notice the sign repair has been completed?  The BCA wants to send a special THANK YOU to the residents that made “special contributions” to help with the cost of the expensive repair.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated.
                                   Our Next Meeting


Will be held on Tuesday, September 19th at 7:00 pm 

at the Community Center located at 

11758 Marina Drive (across from basketball courts)

Please come out and meet us!
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Beachwood Civic Association Membership Drive
Dues are the easiest way to help your neighborhood.  Paying is easy!  You may send a Check to the PO address at the top of this page, bring Cash to a BCA meeting, or send electronically via Cash App or PayPal (look for the Beachwood Civic Assoc email).  The yearly dues are only $50.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  Simply fill out the bottom portion to mail in or provide the same information with your electronic payment, particularly name and Beachwood address.                                     
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
          Beachwood Membership Dues   >  mail to B.C.A., P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL 32245

Name:    ________________________________________________________        Amount:   $ _____________   
Address: ______________________________________________________________________  
               ______________________________________________________________________

                                                            THANK YOU in advance for making a difference!

